
Lifting the country-wide ban of import of poultry and poultry products from the 

Netherlands 

 

As there is no further spreading or new cases of the disease in the country since the 

last outbreak in Zoeterwoude, Municipality, the Centre for Food Safety has lifted the 

county-wide ban of import of poultry and poultry products (including poultry eggs) 

from the Netherlands since 22 January 2015. 

 

However, the import suspension of poultry and poultry products including eggs for 

human consumption from the Provinces of Utrecht, Overijssel and South Holland are 

still maintained until further notice. 

 

Centre for Food Safety 

Food and Environmental Hygiene Department 

27 January 2015 


